COLLIN COUNTY
Public Works Department
700 A. Wilmeth Road
McKinney, Texas 75069
www.collincountytx.gov

3 December 2020

TO Commissioners’ Court

FROM Jon Kleinheksel /\(

RE Award Vehicles, Public Safety-Sheriff CVE

Contract No. 2021-114

Public Works recommends award of two Ford F150 Responders for the Sheriff to
Caldwell Country Ford dba Rockdale County Ford. This award is based upon available/in
stock units from the vendors solicited. Ford Motor Company ceased production of the
2020 model F150s in August and will not begin production of the 2021 models until
sometime in the spring of 2021. Vendors do not have access to pricing for the new 2021
models, and therefore can only offer to sell from vehicles they currently have in stock.

Therefore, this recommendation is based upon consideration of the three responses
received:

Silsbee Ford No bid; no units available
Rockdale Country Ford Buyboard #601-19 $114,219.00
Holiday Ford No bid; no units available

In order to expedite replacement of these trucks we recommend acceptance of the offer
from Rockdale Country Ford for in-stock units.

The purchase of these trucks and associated funding was approved in the FY2021 budget.



